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Finance Subcommittee Report 
 
Date: June 22, 2017 
Committee: Finance Committee  
Chair:  John Morang  
In attendance: John Morang, Kate Brown, Michelle Lickteig and Dr. Becky Foley 
Guests: Dennis Ouellette 
Meeting Date:  June 14, 2017  
 
Agenda Items and Discussion:  
 
Durham Land: 
Dennis Ouellette presented to the committee a letter from Matt Cartmell of Keller Williams Realty, 
stating the property was very small and would likely not be usable for the school district.  The 
committee agreed on an amount they were comfortable with for the purchase price and asked 
Dennis to approach the interested party.  
 
Busing: 
It was presented to the committee that BOMAR transportation has approached Dennis stating they 
will not be able to carry out the contract for Durham busing for FY18.  Dennis explored options 
with BOMAR and Cyr Transportation in trying to lease buses from them.  Michelle L. presented 
the committee with the expenses related to those two options and the option of bringing everything 
in house.  It was agreed that in the long run, money would be saved by bringing that route in house, 
as well as give consistency by having all transportation operating in the same manner throughout 
the district.  
 
 
Next Meeting:   
Fall of 2017, schedule to come. 
 
Submitted by:  Michelle Lickteig, Director of Finance 


